
Announcement | May 8, 2020

Dear MALA/Get Connected Customers,
In consultation with the State Library, MALA will resume regular courier service the week
of May 18.

Please bear in mind that your driver is unlikely to be able to take all of your outgoing
items immediately; it may take several visits to clear your backlog.

Contact MALA by email (maladirector@mid-americalibraryalliance.org) or use the
online Courier Delivery Services Issues form to share pertinent information about your
re-opening plans and any special delivery details. Likewise, if you do not yet have a re-
opening date, you can let us know that in the form as well.

Thank you.

This service is supported by the Institute of Museum and Library Services
under the provisions of the Library Services and Technology Act as
administered by the Missouri State Library, a division of the Office of the
Secretary of State.
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